DEC 2 2 1983

Sarah T. Morrow, M.D., M.P.H. Secretary Department of Human Resources State of North Carolina Albemarle Building 325 North Salisbury Street Raleigh, North Carolina 27611

Dear Dr. Morrow:

Thank you for your letter of November 15, 1983 responding to our comments and recommendations following our 1982 review of the Department's radiation control program. I also wish to acknowledge Mr. Brown's letter of September 23, 1983 responding to the technical portion of our comments and recommendations.

We are pleased by your continued support of the radiation control program and your commitments to improve the staffing problems. These actions and the positive actions implemented by Mr. Brown are appreciated.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact this office at any time.

Sincerely,

James P. O'Reilly Regional Administrator

cc: Dayne H. Brown, Chief
Radiation Protection Section
G. Wayne Kerr, Director
Office of State Program
NRC Public Document Room

Distribution:
R. L. Woodruff
Document Control Desk (SP01)
State of North Carolina

SGA:RII

RLWoodruff:vdh 12/16/83 SGA:RII

RETrojanowski 12/16/83 ORA:RII

RDMartin 12/2/83

B401050553 B31222 PDR STPRG ESGNC 20,